PUBLIC NOTICE
UPDATE 4 : MARWAKO FOOD
POISONING INCIDENT

This is to update the public on the ongoing investigations into the
food poisconing incident at the East Legon Branch of Marwako Fast
Foods Limited

The Food and Drugs Authority notifies the public that it has lifted
the suspension of catering activities at the East Legon and
Abelenkpe Branches of Marwako.

The FDA, working with the Management of Marwako, has
comprehensively trained all levels of Management and staff of
Marwako on Food Safety Management Systems; ensured the
implementation of their corrective actions, and the institution of
preventive actions.

Meanwhile, the public should note that the La Branch remains closed
whilst the Spintex Road Branch is going through the process to be
formally issued with the requisite Food Hygiene Permit to start
operations.

The Authority assures the public that we will continue to strictly
monitor all operations of Marwako to ensure that all safety measures
put in place are consistently complied with.

Chief Executive Officer
Food and Drugs Authority, Ghana
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